
 

  
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
We have been doing business with Swift Media Group Ltd since 2015. Prior to using Swift 
Media, our server infrastructure and websites were under frequent attacks, and therefore at a 
high risk of being hacked and exploited. 
  
Since migrating to Swift Media’s managed servers we noticed that our issue with hacking and 
exploitation of our websites was reduced to a minimum. We’re proud to report that in our 200 
websites there have been no issues with exploitation of our application (WordPress). 
  
Over that past year the Team at Swift Media Group Ltd, have shown excellent skill and 
proficiency with server knowledge, programming, security, performance and DNS management 
- even going above and beyond when our team needed assistance in a problem-solving 
capacity. 
  
We look forward to working with them in 2017. 
  
  
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Paul Hitchmough 
Senior Web Architect 
POD Marketing 
 


